
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In full bloom… 
 
Rhyl’s Remembrance Gardens are blooming after being given a summer tidy. 
 
The seafront gardens, a place of reflection for many in the town, have been painted, 
planted, and repaired. 
 
Rhyl Town Council arranged for the gardens to be tidied up, with ironwork repainted 
and damaged panels replaced. 
 
Deputy town clerk Helen Windus said: “The gardens are a focal point in Rhyl,  
giving people a quiet place to go and reflect and offer thanks to those who served, 
and still serve, to protect us. The work has made a huge difference; together with the 
beautiful planting, the gardens are at their best again.” 
 
The town council thanked Royal British Legion local coordinator Richard Kendrick for 
keeping an eye on the gardens. 


